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2009 INTERNATIONAL BIENNIAL FOR YOUNG ARCHITECTS IN MINSK AND THE
LEONARDO PRIZE 
Since 2003, the Belarussian Union of architects organises, in Minsk, an architectural
biennial during which the ‘Leonardo’ prize is awarded. Projects and completed works by
young architects of under forty years in UIA Region II member countries are presented.
The 2009 session will be held from 17 to 19 September 2009. This biennial  as well as
the 2009 Leonardo prize are organised under the auspices of the International Union of
Architects. 

The biennial is composed of two sections: one for projects the other for completed
works. Proposals can be entered under the following themes; urban planning, public or
industrial facilities, individual or collective housing,  landscape planning, commercial
or residential interior design.  

Registration is open until 1st August 2009 at the Biennial secretariat. Entries must reach
the organisers no later than 10 September 2009.
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